BOARD NOTES
JANUARY 16, 2020 BOARD MEETING

Highlights of the meeting included:

1.

Junior High Registration dates extended

Deadline for in house registrations is extended until after a parent information session
set for Thursday, Jan. 30, 2020. This extension was approved to ensure all Suzuki
parents have sufficient time to have questions addressed regarding the program.
Administrative Procedures

Some changes were made to administrative procedures to update school documents to

align with Alberta Government initiatives. The updated set of procedures are available
for reference on the website.

School Calendar 2020- 2021

The approved calendar is available on the website. Where possible the calendar aligns
with Edmonton Public School student days.

Board and Superintendent Evaluations
The process for the Board evaluation was approved and data collected will be reviewed

in February. The process for the Superintendent evaluation was approved and data
collected will be reviewed in March.
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